
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers                                                                                  24.04.23 

 

We are really excited about our residential visit to PGL next week and the children 

are too! On the back of this sheet is a copy of the kit list as a reminder of what 

the children need.  

A few things…  

Children will need a sleeping bag and a pillow.  

It is really important that your child has a named WATER BOTTLE as this is 

refilled during the day so children can have a drink at any time.  

Going through the kit list as you and your child pack their bag will help you to make 

sure they have everything they need.  

 

Medication: no medication is to be packed in bags. Mrs Healey and Mrs Lee will be 

at the top of the Year 3/4 playground to receive it. Please ensure that all 

medication is labelled with your child’s name, the dosage and when it should be 

administered.  

 

On the morning of departure please could children arrive at 08:30 so that we can 

depart promptly at 09:00. We ask parents/carers who wish to say goodbye to 

wait on the playground.  

-The children will leave their bags outside (as long as it’s dry) and come into school 

to be registered, go to the toilet etc.  

-The children will then collect their bags and get on the bus.  

-Please help your child with their bag before saying goodbye. We ask that you say a 

quick goodbye before your child gets on the bus, to help a smooth departure from 

school.  

-Finally, with a big smile, wave us off.  

On our return we will expect to be back for the end of the school day. A call will 

be made to school to update our arrival time and you will be informed by 

email/school coms.  

We will be talking to the children this week about routines during our stay 

(especially bedtime), rules to make sure everyone is safe and how we can make sure 

that we all have a great time.  

 

Kind regards  

Mrs Danton and Miss keen 

PS - Rest assured we will take good care of your child and you can look forward to 

hearing exciting stories from PGL on our return. 


